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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Bienviendos
Veteranos

Vietnam Veterans of America, Tucson Chapter 106 is proud to
announce its’ first cultural event in the hispanic community. By
request we have brought together the best representation of our
group to present an evening of music and comradre for minority
veterans.

The event is FREE to all veterans, family and friends,
Saturday, September 11, 1993 at VFW Post 10015 located at 5768 S.
Fontana (Drexel & 0ld Nogalas), from 6:30 p.m. till 11:00 p.m.

We have contracted with Bobby Soto y Los Requerdos, to provide
music and entertainment for the evening. In addition we will have
several local officials greeting veterans and making brief
speeches.

Some of our hispanic and other ethnic grouped veterans are not
receiving the benefits or care that have earned, deserve and were
guaranteed. That is the reason for the event! All veterans need to
come together.

For more information call John Shirley, VVA President at 410-
2755 or AL Snell, V.P. at 740-7008, both numbers are digital
pagers.



